The communications union

Headguarters: 150 The Broadway | Wimbledon | SW18 1RX

T: 020 8971 7200 | F: 020 8971 7300 | www.cwu.org

Our Reference: P26/DJ/Imp 8 Group: Communicationgcgléevrjuumoz
new:

From the office of Dave Joyce National Health, Safety & Environment Officer
21 November 2018 Email: djoyce@cwu.org | Direct ling: 020 8971 7365 or 7308
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The Rt Hon Theresa May MP
Prime Minister

10 Downing Street

London

SWI1A 2AA

Dear Theresa,

Re: Amending Health and Safety Legislation To Put Mental and Physical First Aid on an Equal
Footing:

| write further to my earlier letters to you on this matter on behalf of the 200,000 strong
Communication Workers Union to register our Trade Union's full support for the call for the
government to deliver on its manifesto commitment to put Mental Health First Aid on an equal
footing as physical First Aid, along with your commitment to accept and support the
recommendations of the government commissioned 'Stevenson/Farmer' report on Mental Health in
the workplace.

We look forward to a positive reply.

Yours sincerely
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Dave Joyce
National Health, Safety & Environment Officer
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